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Inside this issue: 

After over 40 years in the Insurance 
Business, Howard Frimark has      
chosen to retire. We honor him in this 
newsletter and wish him well in his 
retirement in Florida. Howard, as 
many of you know, has been fighting 
health issues for the past year, and 
continues to recuperate in Florida. 
We at the agency, wish him the best 
and enjoyment for his retirement 
years. Howard has spent over 40 

years insuring customers and being there for them 
when they needed insurance service. He has always 
been a “hands on” agent, and he will be missed in 
the  agency. To any of his customers, we are happy to 
pass on contact information if you would like to    
congratulate Howard on his retirement. We here at 
Frimark/Keller and Associates remain committed to 
all our customers to deliver the best insurance      
service possible. Do not hesitate to call on any of 
your insurance matters. We thank you again for your 
business. 
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Thank You! Thank You! Thank You! 

Our agency is nothing without your loyalty and faith in us! 

Refer a friend, relative or acquaintance to our agency for insurance. When they call and 
mention your name (don’t worry—we ask) we will send you a $5 Dunkin Donuts Gift Card 
w/smart wallet and we will make a $5 donation to both the:  

Schaumburg Food Pantry and St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital 

In February, April, June, August & October, we will give away a Google Home Mini 

In December, we will pull 2 winners from all the clients who make a referral for a $150 
Shopping Spree 

We love to receive referrals! Just ask them to call us at 847-907-4520 for a free, no         
obligation insurance quote. Our foundations will benefit with each referral, whether we are 
able to help with the referral’s insurance needs or not.  

THANKS A MILLION REFERRAL PROGRAM 

Are you thinking of downsizing to a “Tiny House”?  

Frimark/Keller has an insurance market for this new 
kind of home.  

Be sure to give us a call to get a quote on your tiny 
home today! 

Tiny Houses 
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Grilling Safety Tips  
Firing up the grill, cooking hot dogs and burgers are a welcomed sight at a family cookout. But a fire anywhere else can make your 
summer kick-off barbecue memorable for all the wrong reasons. Below are some tips for you to remember when you are having a 
great day in the sun.  

Shred-it Event Results 

Safety Tips: 
- Propane and charcoal grills should 
only be used outdoors. 
- Grills should be placed away from 
the home, deck railing, and away 
from under eaves and overhanging    
branches. 
- Keep kids and pets away from the 
grilling area. 
- Keep the grill clean by removing 
grease or fat buildup from the grill 
and in the trays below it.  
- Never leave the grill unattended.
        

Charcoal Grills: There are several ways 
to get a charcoal grill ready. Chimney 
starters allow you to start the charcoal 
using newspaper as a fuel. You can 
also use starter fluid. Please only use 
charcoal starter fluid, never add more 
starter fluid or any other flammable 
liquids to the fire. Another starter you 
can use is an electric starter, just be 
sure to use an outdoor extension cord. 
When you are finished using a charcoal 
grill, be sure to let the coals cool     
completely before disposing them in a 
metal container.       

Propane Grills: Check the gas tank 
hose for leaks before using it for the 
first time each year. You can apply a 
light soapy water solution to the hose. 
A propane leak will release bubbles. If 
the grill has a gas leak by smell or the 
test above and there is no flame, turn 
off the gas tank and grill. If it stops, get 
the grill serviced before using again. If 
you smell gas while cooking, get away 
from the grill and call the fire          
department. Do not move the grill.  

On May 5th, we hosted a Shred-it Event. We worked with Larry and were able to save 5 trees in the three hours we had the 
truck. These are a few pictures from the day. To see more, check us out on Facebook; just search @FrimarkKeller.  

Thanks to everyone who stopped by and gave us food donations as well to help the Schaumburg Township Food Pantry. We 
appreciate your generosity!  



WIN! WIN! WIN! TRIVIA CONTEST 
This quarter Frimark/Keller & Associates is sponsoring a Trivia Contest and offering you a chance to win a $5 scratch off     
Illinois lottery ticket. Test your knowledge! Answer the question below and you could be this quarter’s winner. The entry closest 
to the correct answer to the following question will be the winner. If more than one person has the exact same answer, the 
winner will be the person whose name is pulled from a hat. Write your name and answer, then fax to 847-907-9479, mail this 
page to 1920 Thoreau Drive, Suite 114, Schaumburg, IL 60173, or email your name and answer to vicki@frimarkkeller.com. 
Good Luck! 

“A sewing machine, a sewing machine, a girl’s best friend.” 
Which movie does this song come from and who sang it?  

Your Name: ________________________________ 

Address: ___________________________________ 

Your Answer: _______________________________ 

Last Quarter’s Winner: 

Congratulations to Betsy Kachan for correctly answering last quarter’s trivia question! For the correct answer, Betsy has won a 
$5 scratch off Illinois lottery ticket. Last newsletter’s question was: What is the simple formula for converting Celsius to     
Fahrenheit?  Answer: Divide by 5, multiple result by 9 and add 32.  

Our number ONE focus is 
YOU 

Phone: 847-907-4520 
Fax: 847-907-9479 
E-mail: vicki@frimarkkeller.com 

1920 Thoreau Drive 
Ste. 114 
Schaumburg, IL 60173 

Frimark/Keller & 
Associates 


